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Board of Engineering Appeals 

OPSI Tewksbury 

365 East Street 

Tewksbury, MA  01876 

February 21, 2020 

 

Board Members Present: Guests Present: 

Dan Kilburn, Chair Daniel DaSilva 

William Dougherty, Member  

Brian Logan, Member    

 

Staff Present: 

Charles Kilb 

Jean McCarthy  

  

License exam results appeal of Daniel DaSilva:  Chairman Dan Kilburn introduced himself and the 

members of the Board.  Chairman Kilburn asked Mr. DaSilva what he was appealing.  Mr. DaSilva stated 

that he doesn’t read English very well and he asked an Inspector to read the exam questions to him three 

times but he didn’t want to ask them again for assistance.  He wanted to know if he could take the exam 

in his language. Chairman Kilburn stated we do not offer the exam in other languages.  Chairman Kilburn 

asked if Mr. DaSilva had anything else to add to the appeal and he stated that nothing was wrong with the 

exam but he was looking for leniency.  Chairman Kilburn stated that we do not have that authority.  

Chairman Kilburn stated we would take the information under advisement and he would receive a 

decision in the mail.  After the public meeting concluded, the Board deliberated in quasi-judicial session 

and denied the appeal.  


